
Springs Municipal Advisory Council 

Consejo Asesor Municipal de los Springs 

Ad Hoc Update/Actualización de Ad Hoc 

Ad Hoc name/Nombre de Ad Hoc: 
Bicycle Rack Ad Hoc 

Meeting date/Fecha de Reunión: 
August 9, 2023 

Project description/descripción de proyecto: 
Goal: To beautify the Springs by placing 5 bikycle racks along Highway 12 corridor at SC Transit 
bus stops 

• The Ad Hoc has worked in collaboration with Art Escape and Sonoma County 
Transit.

• SC Transit provided an analysis of the potential sites, funding for the bike racks and 
installation once the MAC decides on the locations.

• Art Escape provided the artistic talent, expertise and time to beautify the racks.

Image: vinyl wrapped bicycle racks. Pictured from left to right Springs MAC member Jesus 
Alcaraz, ArtEscape Director Kate Otorlongo, Supervisor Susan Gorin. 
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Current update/Actualización: 
• Racks have been wrapped and delivered to Supervisor Gorin’s office.
• Racks are ready to be installed.
• Installation: If it simply is installing the bicycle racks on existing sidewalks, installation

can take one or two days.  If constructing a new concrete slab or if other modifications
are necessary, installation will take longer.  SC Transit will also like to install new
electronic real-time signs at the stops with the new bicycle racks.

• Seek council approval on final 5 locations to install bicycle racks.
1. Bus Stop 323 

HWY 12/Thompson
2. Bus Stop 322 

HWY 12/Siesta Way
3. Bus Stop 320

HWY 12/Verano
4. Bus Stop 324

HWY 12/Boyes Blvd
5. Bus Stop 281

HWY 12/Mountain Ave
• Ribbon cutting ceremony—should we do one? Need budget for ribbon unless we have

donation from an organization/ArtEscape?

Next steps/Pasos a seguir: 
• After today’s approval, the Ad Hoc will reach out to SC Transit with approved sites for

installation.
• Work on ribbon cutting event, press release, flyer, outreach

Council Questions, Thank you!/Preguntas del consejo, Gracias! 

Contact: Karina Garcia, Field Representative to Supervisor Susan 
Gorin – Karina.Garcia@sonoma-county.org  

mailto:Karina.Garcia@sonoma-county.org

